
March
Second
1922.

Dr. J. ",t. S cane,
TTew Medical Building.

Bear Dr. Soane:

I am returning herewith the letters 
of Dr. Burgess and Dr. McDougall.

I suggest that you, answer that of 
Dr. Burgess ty saying that so far as McUill Uni­

versity is concerned the incident is closed and 
we do not propose to enter into any public or 
private controversy regarding it.

I would suggest that the matter he 
mentioned at the ^ext meeting of the Medical 
Faculty, when I shall produce, if you remind me 
in time, the letter I wrote to burgess.

Yours faithfully,

Principal.


